
To Whom it May Concern

My apologies for missing the deadline for comment on 231 Whale Beach Road Whale Beach

We live at 60 Whale Beach Road and fully support the application. We think it is a beautiful 
representation of the area in design and use of materials. The shop front is suited to the area 
and appears to be fit for purpose. Great design and sympathetic to the surroundings.

Kalinda and Guy Hawson

Kalinda Hawson

Sent: 21/09/2021 11:44:37 AM
Subject: 231 Whale Beach Road Submission


